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Redevelopment of public housing is going to create a lot of job training, employment and business opportunities, and the law says that public housing and low-income residents must get FIRST PREFERENCE for these opportunities!
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[bookmark: _GoBack](This law is Section 3 of the Housing Act of 1968, so these are often referred to as “Section 3” jobs and contracts.)


If you, or someone you know, would like to learn how to get a good job, some FREE skills training, or FREE help in starting/growing your own business, please call CRHA at (434) 326-4672 and ask for the new Section 3 Program Hotline.  Leave your name and number and someone will get back to you soon.  Or, e-mail norrisd@cvillerha.com.
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